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MAYOR ROBERT GARCIA
CITY OF LONG BEACH

October 7,2014

Members of the City Council
City of Long Beach
California

RECOMMENDATION:

Receive and file report on the new system for tracking commission appointments and receiving
commission applications.

DISCUSSION

This item is a follow up to the system that was introduced at the Council Retreat of August 16,
2014. The current system for tracking appointments and receiving applications is dated and
needed to be made more efficient and simple to use. The new system has been created and is
ready for launch.

FISCAL IMPACT

None

SUGGESTED ACTION

Approve recommendation

R~~mitted'

Robert Garcia,
Mayor of Long Beach

Dated: September 29,2014


